
New York State Notice of Electronic Monitoring 
 
Although Nazareth University does not routinely monitor communications or transmissions, 
per NYS Law regarding Electronic Monitoring, the University is required to inform you: 

 
Any and all telephone conversations or transmissions, electronic mail or transmissions, or 
internet access or usage by an employee by any electronic device or system, including but not 
limited to the use of a computer, telephone, wire, radio or electromagnetic, photoelectronic or 
photo-optical systems may be subject to monitoring at any and all times and by any lawful 
means. 
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